

Interregnum Update: 14th June 2019

This is the first of a series of regular updates intended to keep you up to date with what is happening during the interregnum process.

Latest developments:

- Although Steve and Rachel left us a few weeks ago, Steve's tenure formally ends today, 14th June 2019, which means we now formally enter the interregnum process!
- In the meantime, PCC and the Wardens and Deputy Wardens have been preparing for the formal interregnum process by working on a draft Parish Profile, and thinking and praying through the appointments process and how this might operate.

What happens next?

- On Tuesday 19th June 2019 the PCC with meet with the Archdeacon of Manchester and the General Director of CPAS (our "Patron") for an informal "pre-vacancy meeting" in order to ask questions about the appointments process.
- On 9th July 2019 the PCC will hold a 'section 11' meeting at which the PCC must formally decide on a number of points, including who to appoint as parish representatives for the appointments process, and what the final version of the Parish Profile should look like.

Please continue to pray for:

- The Pre Vacancy meeting on 19th June 2019
- The staff team as they adjust to the additional demands of the interregnum period
- Our Patron, CPAS, and for Rev John Dunnett, the General Secretary of CPAS, who will be working with us during the interregnum
- For the Archdeacon of Manchester, Archdeacon Karen Lund
- There are opportunities to join together to pray for the interregnum on:
 - Sunday morning: 1115 1130 (Room 4)
 - Sunday evening: 1715 1745 (Room 3)
 - o Tuesday am: 0730 0800 (Breakout space)

Any questions?

- Please feel free to raise any questions or comments with the Wardens, Deputy Wardens, or members of PCC. Please either find us at Platt, or reach out to us via the Church Office if you don't have our contact details!